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Two’s Town Times
Ms. Jasmine & Ms. Melanie 
December 2022
Hello Parents! This month was all about giving and sharing. We taught our Two’s Town friends how important it was to learn to share with one another and give to those who are less fortunate than us. We started off the month with a nice 3 day weekend! This month we introduced numbers 9-13 as well as letters Ee- Ii. We talked about things we celebrate with our families and what it means to be grateful. Our two’s town friends did great learning and recognizing a triangle this month. We ended off the month with a nice Thanksgiving feast! Thank you to all the parents who contributed with the yummy goodies for us to all share and give thanks. 
	Next month will be a busy month for our friends. Our theme for the month will be Holidays! We will be reviewing our Numbers, Letters and Shapes. It will be a short few weeks for us, however, we have a lot of fun events happening. Please make sure to check your monthly calendar for all the important dates coming ahead. 

Important Dates:
· [bookmark: _GoBack]December 8th- Cooking Day!!!
· December 14th: Earthquake Drill
· December 16th: Holiday Party!
· December 20th: Gift exchange @10:30am
· December 22nd: Movie and Pajama Day!!
· December 23rd-January 2nd: Holiday Break!! SCHOOL CLOSED! 

Important Reminders:
· Be sure all of your child’s belongings are labeled with their first and last name. This will eliminate lost or misplaced items. 
· Please check your child’s bin on a daily basis. We will put art work, reminders and personal items in them. 
· Don’t forget to take home bedding, water bottles & jackets home EVERY FRIDAY.
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